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November 1, 1958 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
RD 2, box 298, 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

In reply to yours of October 27th we are most happy to confirm 
your reception of WGRO on that date. 

Your letter and confirmation goes into our files with a long 
list of folks who have picked us up. Thank you for your 
interest in writing to us. 

If you are ever in the area please come to see us, 

Cordially, 

RADIO STATION WGRO 

Ï 

Ray ta r 
Gene al Manager 

RS: j h 
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"Welcome Voice To The Sunshine State" 


